University of Houston Faculty Senate Executive Committee Resolution

The Faculty Senate Executive Committee believes that Alexander F. Schilt should no
longer continue as Chancellor of the University of Houston System.

FSECR95: §-1

Committee Date: May 19, 1995

Outcome: Approved by majority vote of 5 For and 2 Against

Status: Sent to the Board of Regents, CFAC and UHS & UH Administration

Jerry Paskusz Date
President
University of Houston Faculty Senate




